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Doraville Wind Farm
Information Event
SSE is proposing a wind farm at Doraville, situated 
west of Draperstown and north-west of Cookstown.
 
In December 2015, SSE submitted an Environmental Statement 
for the proposed Doraville wind farm. Following submission, 
SSE engaged with the Department for Infrastructure’s 
statutory consultation process.  Feedback has been received 
from various statutory and non-statutory consultees and 
stakeholders, with amendments being made to the proposed 
development design in order to, where possible, address 
comments received in advance of responding to a request from 
the Department for the submission of Further Environmental 
Information. 
 
Ahead of this submission SSE will hold a public information 
exhibition in order to present the updated proposal for the 
wind farm to the public, and to provide clarity around changes 
to the proposed development.  
 
Thursday 23rd March 2017 4pm-8pm  
The Glenavon Hotel, Cookstown  
 
Copies of the exhibition boards will be available for 
download from the project website:  
ireland.sse.com/Doraville from 24th March 2017.
 
For questions about the project, please contact: 
•	 SSE Renewables, Omagh Enterprise Centre,  
	 Great Northern Road, Omagh, Co. Tyrone BT78 5LU
•	 Or e-mail: Vicky.boden@sse.com / Brendan.scott@sse.com


